Information Letter no. 24-2013

Dear Member Federations,

we invite all federations to propose until 31.08.2013 (deadline) candidates for the EFC/CEE commissions and we kindly ask you to respect the following criteria which will give our COMEX the chance to select the best persons and also give us the chance to include many member federations in the future work:

- declared competence in chosen area of activity
- declared experience in the past in that area
- declaration of their availability and commitment in case of nomination

Thank you for your cooperation, and enjoy the start of summer.

Best regards from Zagreb,

Max Genter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info